
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CRACKLEY BANK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
          Care Belief Pride Success 

 

   
Dear Year 6  Parents / Carers,  
 
I would like to invite you to a Maths workshop on Wednesday 20th March from 3.15 – 
4.15pm. 
 

Not only will you get 3 Crackley pounds for attending, but you will also get the 
opportunity to take part in activities that will help your child with their SATs revision and 
beyond. 
 
During the session for parents and children I will model how to work out calculations using 
the basic operations and other important information that will help and consolidate skills. 
 

I really hope you can make it. Please sign the slip and return it to the office by Wednesday 
13th March 2024.  Places are limited so if you would like to join us, please return the slip as 
soon as possible. 
 
Refreshments will be provided. J  
 

I look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Pearce – Maths Lead 
 
 
 
I _________________________will be attending the workshop on Wednesday 20th 
March 2024 from 3.15-4.15pm with my child ______________________________. 

                                  

Signed (parent/carer): ___________________________ 


